From:

Sent: 29 April 2015 16:56

To: Planning

Cc:

Subject: Re: FAO David PDC, reference number application: 2014/7770/P -
I

Importance: High

Hello David,

As discussed with you today the West Euston Partnership would like to formally object to the
above application for the redevelopment of the Diorama site for the following reasons:

¢ |t does not address how the local community could benefit from job and training
opportunities.

s The compensation offered does not take account the fact that this is the single most historic
public site in the local area protected by covenants.

 Whatever form the development takes it needs to leave a legacy for the local community to
benefit from.

Please let me know if you require clarification or anything further.
All the very best

Sharon Gordon, Director
West Euston Partnership, 29 — 31 Hampstead Road, London, NW1 3JA
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